
Editor's Comments 

This issue of ARCH is devoted to the written presentations 
given at the Seventeenth Actuarial Research Conference, held at 
the University of Waterloo, Ontario, Canada from Sept. 30 to 
Oct. 2, 1982. 

The Conference was jointly sponsored by the Committee on 
Research of the Society of Actuaries and the Department of 
Statistics and Actuarial Science of the University of Waterloo. 

The Conference was organized hy Harry Panjer, Programme 
Chairman and Frank Reynolds, Local Arrangements Chairman. 




